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Date: May 25, 2022 
 
To: All Washington County Municipal Clerks (Cities/Villages/Townships) 
 
From: Paul Sebo, Conservation and Zoning Managers  
 
RE: Washington County Clean Sweep Program – Household Hazardous Waste Disposal 
 
This memo is a reminder that Washington County still supports a program to safely and cheaply dispose of 
Household Hazardous Waste and Agricultural Chemicals. This service is available Mondays and Wednesdays 
from 11:00AM– 6:00PM from February through November. Washington County residents will need to 
transport items to the Veolia Environmental Services disposal site in Menomonee Falls for disposal. The cost is 
$20 and preregistration is required at www.washcoparks.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Additional information can be found on the above website •Click• “Clean Sweep” in the banner heading on the 
landing page •Click• “Full Details” at right on the next landing page. You will have access to full details on 
what can and cannot be accepted, dates that you can bring your items, hours of operation, and a map showing 
the location of the Veolia site. After reviewing the information to purchase a pass •Click• “Buy Now” located 
top right on that page.  
 
Proof of Registration and Washington County residency will be required at the Veolia entrance gate. Facility 
operators reserve the right to refuse any substance that cannot be disposed. Please pay close attention to what 
can and what cannot be disposed as hazardous waste. There is also an exchange area where participants are 
allowed to drop off and/or take reusable materials such as cleaning or automotive products, paints/stains, and 
lawn & garden products at no charge. You will also find links to alternative disposal options for items other 
than hazardous waste. 
 
Please share this memo with your Board, Plan Commission Members and Public Work Directors. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your cooperation. 

We would like your residents to be aware of this service 
and request your assistance in providing this information 

in your newsletters and on your website. 
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